
    

Re-Validation, Freshwater Wetland B-58 
 

Sent Via Email Only 
 
August 16, 2022 
 
Kevin Weed 
Gilbert Van Guilder and Associates 
988 Route 146 
Clifton Park, NY 12065-3617 
 
Re: Freshwater Wetland Re-Validation, Wetland B-58 
 TMP #: 247.-1-34 
 Town of Charlton, Saratoga County 
 
Dear Kevin: 
 
As a follow up to our conversation on August 16, 2022, DEC is satisfied by the wetland 
boundaries shown on the wetland delineation map entitled “NYS DEC Validation of Lands of 
Mancini TMP # 247.-1-34,” dated June 21st, 2022. The wetland boundary on this map 
accurately depicts the limits of Freshwater Wetland B-58 as verified by the Department of 
Environmental Conservation (DEC) in June 2022. Therefore, the wetland boundary on the 
above-referenced map is still in effect as shown. Consequently, all planned activities 
associated with the four lot subdivision are outside of DEC jurisdiction, and no Article 24 
Freshwater Wetland permit will be necessary. 
 
The wetland boundary validated by the DEC remains valid for five years from the original 
validation. For official use of the wetland boundary after this five-year period, the boundary 
must be re-validated by DEC staff.  This may include additional flagging and survey of the 
wetland boundary if changes are noted.         
 
If you have any questions regarding the above-referenced project as it related to the DEC 
freshwater wetland regulations, please contact me at (518) 623-1241. If you have any 
questions regarding permitting, please contact the Division of Environmental Permits at 
(518) 623-1200. 
 

Sincerely, 
          
 
 
 

Jed Hayden 
Wildlife Biologist 


